
Applying  
for a high 

school place 
2024

Moving on to high school is an important time 
for your child please take the time to read 
through the information provided below. 

Here’s what you should consider 
before completing your application:

You MUST apply before the closing date on or before  
31 October 2023

It is vital that you read the ‘How to apply for a school place 
2024’ guide. This guide provides detailed information on the school 
admissions process and how school places are allocated. You can 
view it online at luton.gov.uk/admissions

It is important to state three different 
schools. Consider realistic ‘back-up’ 
preferences. Look up your catchment area 
school and remember, if you want your 
catchment area school to be considered, you 
must include it as one of your preferences. 
Always consider putting the catchment 
area school as a back-up preference.
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If you still have questions or would like 
to receive additional assistance with 
completing your child’s application, 
contact the Access to Education Team 
to make an appointment via email: 
accesstoeducation@luton.gov.uk  
or call 01582 548016

We wish your child every 
success with your child’s 
transition to high school.
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Information slides are available to assist 
you with applying for your child’s high 
school place at luton.gov.uk/A2E 

Access to Education Team

Tracy Gentle,
Access to Education Manager
 
Tracey Back,
Access to Education Family Officer


